From: BULLOCK, Michele

Sent: Friday, 1 March 2024 1:06 PM
To: All RBA Staff
Hi all,

Also this week some of you may have seen that for the first time, the Workplace Gender Equality Agency (WGEA)
published the gender pay gap data of 5,000 Australian companies. There's some really interesting data to explore - a
lot of which tells us there's still a lot of work to be done. Inclusion, Diversity and Belonging initiatives are very
important in closing this gap. Some of you might be wondering the Bank’s data. The Bank submitted its data to
WGEA late last year. For its reporting, WGEA groups the Bank together with other public sector organisations. We
expect to receive our full results from WGEA towards the end of this year or into 2025. We will share an update with
you when we get the results.

Michele Bullock | Governor
RESERVE BANK OF AUSTRALIA | 65 Martin Place, Sydney NSW 2000

The Reserve Bank of Australia acknowledges the Traditional Custodians of Australia and we pay our respects to their
past, present and emerging Elders.





